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Glen Golf Club

Ladies Section Committee

Minutes of meeting 26 April 2022

Attendees:

Anne Littlefair, Lady Captain

Isabel Nisbet, Treasurer

Maxine Manditsch, Secretary

Lynda Tulloch, Committee member
Paola Burrows, Committee member
Shona Hamilton, Committee member
Avril Anderson, Committee member

Apologies: Fiona Alderson, Fixture Secretary

Previous Meeting

Minutes of the previous meeting held on 29 March 2022 were approved.
Captain’s Report

New Members

Fourteen Ladies have recently joined the club. Anne has contacted them to welcome them to the

club.

A new members meeting took place on 20 April. Anne spoke to the group about the Ladies section.

Get into Golf

The Get into Golf programme has re-started. Janice MacLeod kindly met the first group. Further

participation by Anne, Janice, and Avril are planned
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Competitions

Very good competitions so far, with thanks to those who helped to make them so successful.

Turn-Up Times

As stated in para 3c of the minutes of the previous meeting in March 2022, the motion to formalise
the practice and increase tee times for the lady’s turn-ups on Mondays and Thursdays to four tee
times on both days was defeated by a very small margin at the Club AGM in March 2022. Anne has
had discussions with the Club Captain regarding this matter.

Lady members are also encouraged to participate in the turn-ups organized by the Seniors (over 50
yrs) which take place on Mondays, Wednesdays, & Fridays. The Seniors section are keen to
welcome lady members to these turn-ups.

Action: Ladies Committee to advise lady members accordingly.

Communication

Anne gave a summary of discrepancies found in email contact lists, especially the lack of an up-to-
date list. The Ladies Committee voiced concerns about adherence to GDPR requirements and the
necessity to have a contact list which is always up to date and includes the type of membership for
each member. In the absence of this, the Committee noted several instances of deficient
communication about newsletters, competition information, and other updates. This reflects
poorly on the administration of the Ladies section.

Various members of the Ladies Committee offered to assist Club staff in bringing the contact list up
to date.

The WhatsApp group will continue to be used for the Turn-Ups.
Action: Lady Captain to convey the Ladies Committee concerns to the main committee meeting

scheduled for the week commencing 2 May 2022.

May Newsletter

The Committee suggested a few amendments to the draft newsletter.
Action: lady Captain to update the newsletter and circulate.
Glen Committee Feedback

None — the meeting is scheduled for the week commencing 2 May.



Fixtures Schedule

Competitions & Medals

Several points were raised regarding the fixture schedule for June. Anne offered to liaise with Fiona
for clarification.

Action: Lady Captain

Members are to be encouraged to participate in competitions and medals via social events and
elsewhere.

Action: Ladies Committee

Financial Matters

The Treasurer reported a current bank balance of £439.13 and cash in hand of £146.57. These
amounts include entries for future events, deposits, and charity money raised. Excluding these, we
have in effect £274.70 of free funds.

Social Competitions

The Teapot challenge took place on 10 April. 30 x lady members took part in the 18-hole Mexican
scramble with approximately 25 remaining for afternoon tea following the game.

A good level of sign-ups has been received for the next competition on 3 May.
The theme of the competition on 30 June will the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee.

Action: Paola to inform Fiona about the date of the June social competition.

Any Other Club Business

None

Date of next meeting

30 May at 7pm in the clubhouse

Action: Maxine to book



